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There is a lot of Info in this newsletter as I admittedly missed September!  I hope everyone gets to    
enjoy the fall weather! 
 
Thank you, 
Aaron Greenwell 
Executive Director 
 
Youth Basketball 
The MAC is working with the MCHS Basketball Staff to offer Youth Basketball Leagues this season.  The 
Boys & Girls league for grades K-2 will be designed as a developmental program and players will play 
on a modified court with lowered goals.  Games will be played at Stuart Pepper Middle School.  The 
season will start with a fundamentals and skills assessment clinic.  Jerseys and awards are included 
with registration fees.  Fundamentals, skill building, and sportsmanship will be emphasized. *Financial 
Assistance is available for those who qualify. 

 
Thank you to BBTEL for Sponsoring our Youth Basketball Leagues. 

 

24/7 Cards 
• I wanted to take a moment to clarify when access is available to utilize 24/7 cards at the fitness 
center.  24/7 cards will only work on the exterior doors when we are not staffed.  This time frame can 
change from time to time, but generally this is from 7:00 pm until we open the following morning 
(Currently 8:00 am). During staffed hours, the front door is unlocked and both standard and 24/7 cards 
can be used to check-in at the front desk.  PLEASE SCAN EACH PERSONS CARD ON THE EXTERIOR 
DOORS WHEN UTILIZING 24/7 ACCESS! 
 
 
Fitness Center  

• WE’RE EXCITED TO ANNOUNCE THAT WE ARE GETTING SOME NEW EQUIPMENT AT THE FITNESS 
CENTER!!!  IN OCTOBER WE WILL BE REPLACING OUR TREADMILLS WITH NEW TRUE FITNESS 
TC650’S AND ALSO WE WILL BE ADDING A TRUE PALISADE CLIMBER!!!  

 

 STREP, FLU, AND COVID ARE PREVELANT AGAIN! 

 PLEASE CONTINUE TO WIPE DOWN EQUIPMENT AFTER EACH USE. 

 Please be aware of other members who may be waiting on equipment that you are using. 

 Please wear the proper footwear and attire in the fitness center. 

 Please be sure to re-rack weights in their designated area and place dumbbells back on the shelf. 
 

Tennis 
We are in the process of constructing a hitting wall on Court 1.  This will be a great addition to allow 
players to practice throughout the year.  
 
River Trace Golf 
We would like to thank everyone that participated in the Club Championships, Belles & Beaus, and the 
Member 2-Man this year.  All of the events were a great time for all involved, and we hope to grow              
participation even more next year.   
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Meade Activity Center’s Board of Directors  

Elizabeth Arnold, Finance  Becky Crump, Public Relation  Andy Miller, Fundraising 

John Beavin, Chairman  John DeVries, At-Large  Travis Rhoads, Health & Fitness 

Amy Berry, Public Relation  Jason Dupin, Fundraising  Scott Wilson, Technology 

Randall Bradley, Finance  John Hamilton, At-Large   

Thank You for your support of the MAC! 

Meade Activity Center●493 Lawrence Street●Brandenburg, KY 40108 
270-422-2227●info@meadeactivitycenter.org●www.meadeactivitycenter.org 

 

 
Club Championships 2023 

 
Ladies Club Champion—Jenna Pike—75,77 152       
 
Senior Ladies Champion—Pam Hamilton  173 
 
Super Sr. Mens Winner – Bob Pollock/Mike Greenwell      158       
 
3rd Flight Winner – Chris Rhodes -  82,78 160              
 
2nd Flight Winner – Brian Pike—79,73       152        
 
1st Flight Winner – Charlie Cole—71,79      150            
 
Mens Club Champion – Aaron Greenwell-66, 65      131 
 

 
Belles & Beaus Results 

3rd Flight:  
1st –Amburgey & Amburgey—156 2nd—McCormack & McCormack—157  3rd—King & King—160 
 
2nd Flight: 
1st—Jones & Jones– 142  2nd—Kasey & Keys—147   3rd—Burress & Birkla—148 
 
1st Flight: 
1st—Roberson & Dowell—136 2nd—Powers & Greenwell—139  3rd—Scott & Scott—139 
 
Championship Flight: 
1st—King & Bradley—127 2nd—Greenwell & Greenwell—131 3rd—Melloy & Melloy—132 
 

 
Member 2 Man Results 

 
2nd Flight:  
1st—Pollock & Abner   2nd—Joyner & Roberts   3rd– Lucas & Caster 
 
1st Flight:  
1st—Chancey & Clark  2nd—Garris & Gilroy   3rd– Hayden & McCollum 

 

 
Congratulations to MCHS Ladywave golfer Peyton Bradley who qualified for the state tournament 
again this year!  Peyton will head to Bowling Green to compete as an individual to represent Meade 
County.  Peyton was a junior golfer at  River Trace for numerous years, and is the daughter of board 
member Randall Bradley and the niece of our course superintendent Vince Bradley! 
 

 


